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Peab builds school building in Volda, 
Norway 
 
Peab has been commissioned to build a new school building for the media program 
at Volda University College in western Norway. The customer is Statsbygg and the 
contract is worth NOK 123 million.  
 
 
The media program at Volda University College has been the leading program in Norway 
for almost 50 years. When the building is finished it will house 500 students and 50 
employees. The new school building will have a net area of 4,000 m2. 
 
“I am incredibly pleased that we were entrusted to build the new school building. Building 
schools means building for society and it is a source of motivation and pride for our entire 
organization,” says Kjetil Nordang, Region Manager Peab. 
 
Peab won the building’s design and formation contest which started the project off. This is 
a turnkey contract. A phase where Peab will further develop construction plans together 
with the users will start in April 2019 and construction will begin in the third quarter of 2019. 
The project will be completed in the spring of 2021. 
  
The project will be order registered in the first quarter of 2019. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Kjetil Nordang, Region Manager Peab, +47 908 67 000 
Kajsa Jacobsson, Press Officer Peab, +46 725-33 34 84  
 
 
 

Peab is a leading Nordic construction and civil engineering company with about 15,000 employees 
and SEK 52 billion in net sales. The Group has strategically placed offices in Sweden, Norway and 
Finland. Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern Sweden. The Peab 
share is listed on NASDAQ Stockholm. 
 
 


